	BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The BAS Faculty Committee met September 10, 2010 at 1:00 p.m. in GTA 128 with an IAV connection in Pahrump.

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Those present were Richard Kampf, Jan King, Scott Hennefer, Ed Nickel, Jim Elithorp, Glen Tenney, Tom Matula, and Delores Whittaker (Support Staff)

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



I. BAS Degree Applicants Reviewed:
Digital Information Technology		  2 Accepted
Land Surveying/Geomatics		  3 Accepted, 1 Pending
Management in Technology	           	12 Accepted, 1 Pending	
	Total Applicants Accepted:                   17

II. Issues/Concerns:
· One student requested that their emphasis be changed from BAS-LS to BAS-MT.  The request was approved.  The student may choose to complete the courses for BAS-LS at a later date.
· All other business was tabled due to lack of time.  An additional meeting will be scheduled for the first week of October.
Submitted by Delores Whittaker, Support Staff

